
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

April 28, 2022 
 

 
Rep. Rosa DeLauro     Rep. Kay Granger  
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC, 20515    Washington, DC 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 
I am requesting funding for the Veteran Housing Assistance Program project. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is the American Veterans Assistance Group. located at 326 W. 
Katella Ave. #4-L, Orange, CA 92687. 

 
The request is to increase the capacity of the organization's work to provide the services listed 
above for additional vulnerable veterans. This is a nonprofit headquartered in the district in 
Orange. The organization uses a network of mobile home parks in CA to provide housing 

options for low income vets. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
______________________ 

J. Luis Correa 
Member of Congress 


